
 October 2025  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

MENUS ARE SUBJECT TO SUBSTITUTIONS 
AVAILABLE EACH DAY 

COLD SALADS & DESSERTS 
ITEMS AVAILABLE MONDAY THRU FRIDAY 

SALAD BAR / HEALTHY GRILL OPTIONS 
 

1 
Tomato Florentine Soup  
Taco Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Chicken Fried Steak 
Chicken and Noodles  
Mashed Potatoes/ Gravy 
California Blend 
Vegetables  
Cornbread 
Pretzel Wrapped Cocktail 
Franks 
Breaded Mushrooms 

2  
Lasagna Soup 
Waffle Fries Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Glazed Pork Chop  
Stuffed Peppers 
Baked Sweet Potato 
Spinach  
Roll  
Jalapeno Bacon Wraps  
Asiago Spinach 
Artichoke Poppers 

3 

Taco Soup 
Power Bowl 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
BBQ Chicken 
Sliced Ham 
Macaroni and Cheese 
Baked Beans 
Roll 
Fried Green Tomatoes 
Sweet Potato Tots  
 

4 

Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill  
 

5 
Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill  
 

6 

Chicken and Dumpling 
Apple Walnut Salad 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Breaded Ranch Chicken  
BBQ Meatballs 
Baby Bakers 
Peas  
Corn Bread 
Fried Okra 
Tater Kegs   

7  
Lobster Bisque  
Burrito Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Jambalaya  
Breaded Tenderloin 
sandwich   
Au gratin Potatoes  
Steamed Broccoli 
French Bread 
Fried Pickles 
Spanakopita 

8  
Vegetable Soup 
Crispy Chicken Wrap  
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Beef Stroganoff 
Garlic Herb Chicken 
Buttered Noodles 
Steamed Asparagus 
Roll 
Soft Pretzel 
Broccoli Bites 
 

9 
Zuppa Soup 
Southwest Wrap   
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Meat Lasagna 
Vegetable Lasagna 
Potato Wedges 
Corn 
Breadstick 
Arancini, Portobello 
Waffle Fries 

10  
Loaded Potato Soup 
Slider Station 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Hamburger Steak with 
grilled onion and gravy 
Cabbage Rolls 
Mashed Potatoes   
Brussels sprouts 
Roll  
Onion Rings 
Cheese Curds  

11 

Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill 
 

12 
Soup of the Day 
Made to order Menu 
items from the Grill  
 

13 
Broccoli Cheese 
Bread Bowl with soup 
choice 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, Sandwiches 
Shrimp Alfredo 
Cod Sandwich 
Waffle Fries 
Roasted Carrots 
Breadstick 
Pork Dumplings 
Crab Rangoon   

14  
Chicken Noodle Soup 
Pecan Chicken Salad 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Beef Stew  
Teriyaki Chicken 
White Rice  
Green Beans with 
Mushrooms 
French Bread 
Philly Egg Rolls 
Mac & Cheese Bites 

15 
Tomato Florentine Soup  
Taco Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Chicken Fried Steak 
Chicken and Noodles  
Mashed Potatoes/ Gravy 
California Blend 
Vegetables  
Cornbread 
Pretzel Wrapped Cocktail 
Franks 
Breaded Mushrooms 

16  
Lasagna Soup 
Waffle Fries Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Glazed Pork Chop  
Stuffed Peppers 
Baked Sweet Potato 
Spinach  
Roll  
Jalapeno Bacon Wraps  
Asiago Spinach 
Artichoke Poppers 

17  
Taco Soup 
Power Bowl 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
BBQ Chicken 
Sliced Ham 
Macaroni and Cheese 
Baked Beans 
Roll 
Fried Green Tomatoes 
Sweet Potato Tots  
 

18  
Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill  
 

19 
Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill  
 

20  
Chicken and Dumpling 
Apple Walnut Salad 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Breaded Ranch Chicken  
BBQ Meatballs 
Baby Bakers 
Peas  
Corn Bread 
Fried Okra 
Tater Kegs   

21  
Lobster Bisque  
Burrito Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Jambalaya  
Breaded Tenderloin 
sandwich   
Au gratin Potatoes  
Steamed Broccoli 
French Bread 
Fried Pickles 
Spanakopita 

22  
Vegetable Soup 
Crispy Chicken Wrap  
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Beef Stroganoff 
Garlic Herb Chicken 
Buttered Noodles 
Steamed Asparagus 
Roll 
Soft Pretzel 
Broccoli Bites 
 

23 
Zuppa Soup 
Southwest Wrap   
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Meat Lasagna 
Vegetable Lasagna 
Potato Wedges 
Corn 
Breadstick 
Arancini, Portobello 
Waffle Fries 
   

24  
Loaded Potato Soup 
Slider Station 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Hamburger Steak with 
grilled onion and gravy 
Cabbage Rolls 
Mashed Potatoes   
Brussels sprouts 
Roll  
Onion Rings 
Cheese Curds  

25  
Soup of the Day 
Made to order menu 
items from the Grill 
 

26 
Soup of the Day 
Made to order Menu 
items from the Grill  
 

27 
Broccoli Cheese 
Bread Bowl with soup 
choice 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, Sandwiches 
Shrimp Alfredo 
Cod Sandwich 
Waffle Fries 
Roasted Carrots 
Breadstick 
Pork Dumplings 
Crab Rangoon   

28  
Chicken Noodle Soup 
Pecan Chicken Salad 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Beef Stew  
Teriyaki Chicken 
White Rice  
Green Beans with 
Mushrooms 
French Bread 
Philly Egg Rolls 
Mac & Cheese Bites 

29 
Tomato Florentine Soup  
Taco Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Chicken Fried Steak 
Chicken and Noodles  
Mashed Potatoes/ Gravy 
California Blend 
Vegetables  
Cornbread 
Pretzel Wrapped Cocktail 
Franks 
Breaded Mushrooms 

30  
Lasagna Soup 
Waffle Fries Bar 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
Glazed Pork Chop  
Stuffed Peppers 
Baked Sweet Potato 
Spinach  
Roll  
Jalapeno Bacon Wraps  
Asiago Spinach 
Artichoke Poppers 

31  
Taco Soup 
Power Bowl 
Make your own salads, 
wraps, sandwiches 
BBQ Chicken 
Sliced Ham 
Macaroni and Cheese 
Baked Beans 
Roll 
Fried Green Tomatoes 
Sweet Potato Tots  
 

 

 


